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Hotline 

HELP NEEDED. THIS WEEKEND!!! 
Wings Over Houston Airshow 

October 17
th
 and 18

th
, 2015 

 Ellington Field 7:00 am – 4:00 pm 
 

Exchangites are still needed to man the ticket booths at 
the airshow on Saturday and especially on Sunday.  
Colonel Pete Hyatt and Rich Welsh spoke about the 
importance of keeping history alive through the restora-
tion of these aircraft. ECSL will receive a donation for 
our charities from the Commemorative Air Force for 
helping sell tickets at the airshow. If you can help,  
contact Paul Barnett psb1@ix.netcom.com 

The USAF Thunderbirds will 

thrill you. The stunt shows and 

reenactment of Pearl Harbor 

will amaze you! This non-profit 

provides money for the restora-

tion of aircraft and scholarships 

for aviation students. 

www.wingsoverhouston.com 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Charlie Braun and Leo Weinberg 

 
Charlie Braun was awarded the National 
Exchange “Best Secretary” award and 

Leo Weinberg was awarded the National 
Exchange “Best Treasurer” award.  

One Nation Under God Breakfast  
8:00 AM 

November 11, 2015 at Sweetwater Country Club 



Photos by Sue Lockwood 

Kim and Bill Nash hosted a golf tournament at Falcon Point. Exchangites Leo Weinberg, Sue Lockwood, 
Scott McClintic, Nick Landoski, Mike and Jackie Reichek and Bill Rohrbach helped at the tournament. 

 

Bob Dunham, Miguel Hernandez 
and John Heinemann 

Walter Armatys, Barbara  
Alexander and Jamie Williams 

Greg Oelfke, John Handcock 
and May Williams 

Megana Challa, Clements Youth 
of the Month was accompanied by 
her family and school counselor. 
She  was introduced by Sugar 
Land Councilman Harish Jajoo. 

Sue Sanchez, Leslie Woods, 
Vita Goodell and Sharon Rollins 

Dennis Compton, Betty Baitland 
and Himesh Gandhi 

Dave Kiger, Evelyn Jackson, 
Nora Sim and Cindy McCauley 

Joe Freudenberger, Chief Executive Officer of Oak Bend Medical 
Center spoke about the new facility at 59 and Williams Way.  
They have a “no wait” emergency room, a senior behavioral health unit 
and a skilled nursing facility. He emphasized that studies show faster 
recovery if loved ones are near and can visit regularly. 


